

## St Benedict's Primary School

P.O. Box 59, Tallara Parkway NARRABUNDAH, ACT, 2904

Ph: 02 6295 8027

Email: Office.StBenedicts@cg.catholic.edu.au

3<sup>rd</sup> April 2017

**Dear Parents** 

## **YEAR 6 COMMEMORATIVE POLO SHIRT**

As in previous years, St Benedict's will be offering to parents the option of purchasing a Commemorative Polo Shirt for the Year 6 students. These shirts can be worn on sports days and for sporting activities.

The style of the shirt is slightly different to our current Sports Polo Shirt and will be cotton/polyester rather than straight polyester. The shirt will still be Navy Blue with a gold panel down the sides. The names of all Year 6 students and teachers will be printed on the back in gold and the St Benedict's Logo on the front in gold.

If you would like to purchase a new shirt, the cost of each Polo Shirt will be \$32.00 which includes the cost of printing.

All orders must be returned to school with money enclosed by no later than Thursday, 6<sup>th</sup> April, 2017.

NO LATE ORDERS WILL BE ACCEPTED.

Please note that all students have tried on the shirts today and once the order has been made and paid for in a particular size it cannot be exchanged.

Yours sincerely Rachel Smith Principal (Acting) YEAR 6 COMMEMORATIVE POLO SHIRT ORDER FORM YEAR 6 CHILD'S NAME: I would like to order Year 6 Shirt in size □ 10  $\Box$  12  $\Box$  14 □ 16 (Child Size) П I have enclosed \$ \_\_\_\_\_ to cover the cost of the Polo Shirt at \$32.00 each. **Card Number:** Card Holder Name: Please Print **Expiry Date: Three Digit Security Code on the Back** 

DATE

SIGNED